3/13/195
Dear Bill,

I am writing this letter to let you know sowething about the use of
your "232".

I have had a wart between two toes for several years. It has never
bothered me until a few months ago when it began to be irritated by the
rubbing of the toes together.(Believe me I vas irritated,tooc.) I could'nt
stand to Eﬁar'my shoes and as you.kﬁow it;ia.the wreng time of year te
be going around barefoot.

I remembered you had given me some of the "232" in what you refer to
as "full boat". I started soaking a cotbton ball every night with it and
placing it between the toes for only a few minutes. Voila! In about 7
or 8 days it was tetally goene!

No longer am I limping. No longer are people feeling sorry for me.
No longer is my husband fetching me a glass of tea from the kitcleén.

Also, I used some of the lotion centaining the "232" on a patch of
very dry skin that had beceome quite sore from my scratching it. That is
totally cleared up as well, The lotion helps all of us at the flower
ghop. Although, I must admit that we don't have the problems we used to
. éinée'ﬁe use Vita Flora exclusivéely now. |
Here's hoping yow will soon b€ able to market these products to a

long line of Perle'who-Want them and need them.

Thahks for some good stuff.
Jeanie Smith

P.S. I think you should come over sometime and fetch me gome tea.




